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To: SJUD Exhibits; rep.annlininger@state.or.us; Sen.RichardDevlin@state.or.us
Subject: SB 797
Date: Friday, April 14, 2017 3:35:50 PM

Dear Senators, 

Gun have claimed far too many lives in many of our families and society.  I’m writing in 
support of SB 797.  We can, and MUST, take measures to stop this carnage.  This bill will 
close deadly loopholes in our gun laws and keep guns out of the hands of criminals and the 
mentally ill.

Please vote YES on SB 797. This bill will alert police officers when someone tries to buy a 
gun who shouldn't be, help them do their job.  I think we can all agree that protecting members 
of our society this way makes sense and does not affect those who use guns responsibly.

Please use your position on the Oregon Senate Judiciary Committee to stop domestic abusers 
and other dangerous people from buying guns.  Please vote YES on SB 797.

Thank you for your dedication and service to the people of Oregon,

Mariette Martin
2680 Glen Eagles Road
Lake Oswego 90374
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